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Elizabeth Umland

From: Mark Porada
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2006 3:12 PM
To: 'barbara.conklin@dol.lps.state.nj.us'; 'rachel.horowitz@dol.lps.state.nj.us'; 'cseitz@cblh.com'; 

'dfrederick@khhte.com'
Cc: Ralph Lancaster
Subject: New Jersey v. Delaware

Dear counsel:

It has come to our attention that an organization known as Save Passamaquoddy Bay has posted on its website a link to 
an article that appeared recently in the Gloucester County Times reporting on the February 22, 2007 oral argument 
scheduled in New Jersey v. Delaware.  Attached for your reference  is a link to the SPB website:  
http://www.savepassamaquoddybay.org/news_articles.  The commentary can be found by clicking on November 2006 
and then clicking on the link for the article titled "Decision time nears in LNG facility face-off."  
  
Suffice it to say, Mr. Lancaster is not representing FERC in any matter, as a mediator or otherwise. Pierce Atwood does 
currently represent Downeast LNG, LLC, an entity that is attempting to obtain permits for an LNG facility on land adjacent 
to Passamaquoddy Bay in the Town of Robbinston in downeast Maine.  Neither Mr. Lancaster nor I have been involved in 
any way in representing Downeast LNG.

If either party believes this requires any discussion or has any questions on the foregoing, the Special Master will be 
prepared to address the issue during the telephone conference scheduled for December 8, 2006.  

Thank you.

Mark E. Porada
Pierce Atwood LLP
One Monument Square
Portland, ME  04101-1110
207-791-1108 direct
207-791-1350 facsimile
mporada@pierceatwood.com
http://www.pierceatwood.com/bios/porada.html

This email was sent from the law firm Pierce Atwood LLP.  It may contain information that is privileged and confidential.  If you suspect that you were not 
intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.  Thank you.


